
Reference Number:

Interested parties may obtain documents from:

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

DEVELOPMENT OF NEW CORPORATE WEBSITE

2014-0018-RP

 

The Workers’ Safety and Compensation Commission (WSCC) 

wishes to retain professional services for the development and 

design of a new corporate website.

The WSCC will accept sealed proposals until: 

2:00 PM, LOCAL TIME (MST), TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2014

Jeremy Stringer

Manager, Treasury & Procurement

Email: Jeremy.Stringer@wscc.nt.ca

Phone: 867-920-3850

The WSCC Northern Incentive Policy applies to this procurement. 

Chapter 5 of the Agreement on Internal Trade applies to this procurement.


